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To, 

The Principal, 

SES's L.S. Raheja College of Arts & Commerce (Autonomous), 

Relief Road, Santacruz (West),  Mumbai 400054. 

Dear Principal, 

On behalf of Mission Green Mumbai, I would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to you and the 

entire SES's L.S. Raheja College of Arts & Commerce (autonomous) community for your 

incredible support during our Mango Seed Donation Drive, held this year in celebration of World 

Environment Day. 

We are especially thankful for your encouragement, Dr. Sarkar, and for allowing us to conduct 

this event. Your support played a crucial role in its success. 

This year, your college contributed an impressive 1,000+ Mango Seeds, showcasing the 

enthusiasm and active participation from your students and faculty. 

I would particularly like to commend Asst. Prof. Siddhesh Hadkar, our Event Coordinator, for 

his exceptional dedication and leadership throughout the drive. Additionally, we are grateful to 

Dr. Akshta Kulkarni, the Convenor of the Nature and Hiking Club, for her unwavering support 

and passion for environmental education. 

Our initiative, “From Seed to Sweetness: Unleash the Mango Magic!”, has not only contributed to 

a greener future but has also strengthened the valuable partnership between your college and 

Mission Green Mumbai. 

We sincerely appreciate your college's commitment to environmental preservation and the 

collaborative spirit shown by your students and staff. Together, we are making a meaningful 

impact and fostering a culture of sustainability. 

Thank you once again for being such an invaluable partner in our mission. We look forward to 

future collaborations and working together toward a greener world. 

Warm regards, 

 

Subhajit Mukherjee 

Founder 

Mission Green Mumbai 
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